

The Moore Center

Creating opportunities for a good life.TM

Important Update to Masking Policy

To our Moore Center Families,

Together we have made great strides in our return to in-person, community-based services, and we want to do everything we can to keep that forward momentum while protecting our workforce, clients, and families. That is why we are returning to universal masking indoors for all clients, families, and staff of The Moore Center, effective Wednesday, August 4.

Why the change? The CDC is encouraging universal masking in areas of substantial COVID-19 spread, due to the Delta variant of the virus. While Manchester is not experiencing substantial spread at this time, we are seeing a concerning rise in cases in nearby communities. Knowing how rapidly



it spreads, we feel it is prudent to act in a proactive manner.

We know that there are some individual situations that impact adherence

to masking expectations. Please have a conversation with your program managers or case manager if you have specific questions or concerns.

While this may feel like a step backwards, we prefer to see it as an intentional and necessary step to continue our forward progress. Keeping our workforce, clients, families, and community safe will always be out first priority.

Thank you for your cooperation as we continue to navigate this everchanging landscape.

Janet Bamberg

President & CEO
The Moore Center

©2021 The Moore Center | 195 McGregor St. Manchester, New Hampshire 03102

Web Version Subscribe Forward Unsubscribe

Powered by Mad Mimi®
A GoDaddy® company